
19555 North 59th Avenue 
Glendale, Arizona 85308 
623-572-3353 
AZEvents@midwestern.edu 
www.midwestern.edu

Do you ever wonder what 
determines intelligence? 
How male and female brains 
differ? Why we need sleep?
Join the Arizona Regional Brain Bee 
competition and test your knowledge against 
other high school students. The winner will 
receive reimbursement funds for expenses 
to attend the National Brain Bee competition.

Wednesday, February 7, 2024 
5:00 – 9:00 pm 
(Dinner Break Included)

Midwestern University 
Cholla Hall 
19555 North 59th Avenue 
Glendale, Arizona 85308

azevents@midwestern.edu 
623-572-3353

For more information and to register, visit: 
www.midwestern.edu/azbrainbee

Register online by February 1, 2024

A Neuroscience Competition for High School Students

2024

Sponsored by 
Midwestern University and
BHHS Legacy Foundation

at Midwestern University

Winner will receive up to $2000 reimbursement 
funds to compete in the National Brain Bee.

 Arizona Regional 

Brain Bee

http://www.midwestern.edu/azbrainbee

